
Section 8.5440  Non-Governmental Joint Purchasing

a)	The CPO may authorize one or more State agencies to enter into joint procurement agreements with non-governmental entities, including, without limitation, consortiums of government entities, not-for-profit entities and commercial entities.

b)	If the authorized State agency acts as the lead agency, the procurement shall be conducted in accordance with the Code and this Part.

[bookmark: _GoBack]c)	If the authorized State agency acts as a participant in an agreement in which a non-governmental entity acts as lead agency, the State agency shall provide supplementary advertising in the Bulletin, as required by the Code, and shall include in the solicitation by the lead agency Code requirements or, if not possible, these requirements shall be included in the resulting contract.
